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From our investigations, it appears that the most

popular time for the class would be on Mondays and
Wednesdays at 4:30 o'clock. The other days conflict with

laboratories, glee clubs, etc.

Again, may I express my regrets that the situation
got out of hand. Interest in the class is running high
with many students, and I am confident it can be a success.

We are deeply grateful to you for your willingness

and cooperation in the setting up of these classes. When-
ever we can be of assistance, please feel free to call

on us.
Regpectfully,
/
/éZqLJ, IMAU 4

Dave Watermulder, president
Men's Student Council
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